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WACONIA HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

Board Minutes 

September 13, 2010 

 

Board Members Present:   

Mark Appelgren X Marvin Denzer X Dawn Genz X Duane Haus X 
John Dondelinger X Marc Huebner X Joe Kalenberg  Dale Laumann X 

Steve Nagy X Terri Lee Paulsen X Trudi Ault X Troy Ault X 

Erik Moe  Tom Battis X Dan Schroeder X Brian Tasson  

 

1. Meeting called to order by Dale Laumann, vice president.  
 

2. Approval of minutes. None 
 

3. Treasurer’s Report. Trudi Ault, treasurer, has received $6,350 in receipts from 

Golf Tournament but is awaiting bills. Eighty-five players have registered to date. 

Will wait until Sunday until contacting competitive-level players. 
 

4. Dawn Genz reported 363 ducks were sold to date for the Rotary’s Nickle Dickle 

Duck Race. Need to sell more. Dawn also reported that about $400 was made for 

the WHA at the Mack Shack three days last week. 
 

5. Tom Battis, ACE coordinator, provided a recap of Community Appreciation Day, 

Sept. 11. Everything went well; event was well staffed. Setup on Friday night 

only took two hours. Knee hockey tournament was a success and a good revenue 

maker ($730, including $440 entry fees and $200 for sale of one of the rinks made 

by Jeff Balow). Competitive shootout was too expensive. Men’s hockey 

tournament raised $575; look to expand to four games next time. Perhaps a high 

school alumni game. 
 

6. Marvin Denzer, D6 representative: Waconia is not required to have a Bantam A 

team. 


